
In the week ending 4th April 
2021:

• The rate of testing was 
727.6 per 100,000 children 
and young people aged 2-
17 years.

• The percentage of tests 
that were positive was 
6.1% in those aged 2-17 
years; an increase from 
5.9% last week.

• The identified COVID-19 
positive cases reflected a 
rate of 47.0 cases per 
100,000 2-4 year olds, 
105.4 cases per 100,000 5-
11 year olds 56.0 per 
100,000 12-15 year olds 
and 35.3 cases per 
100,000 16-17 year olds. 
The rate of cases per 
100,000 of the general 
population was 46.9.

Staff and pupil attendance:

• Note that all local 
authorities are on holiday 
this week.

On 6th April:

• 27,152 children were 
attending a childcare 
setting and 433 had a 
Covid-19 related absence. 
Note that not all open 
settings completed the 
survey and that these 
figures are an 
underestimate of the 
actual number of open 
settings and children 
attending. Figures are 
lower than usual due to 
holidays.
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